
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER January 7th, 2021 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Parents/Guardians & Students,  

Happy New Year and Welcome Back to the very first edition of 

the 2022 Friday Folder!  I hope you had a wonderful holiday 

season with family and friends. 

Our Junior Aviators came back this week ready to take on the 

new year, and we are very excited for all that is to come in 

2022!  We are only 3 weeks away from the half-way point of 

the school year! Wow! 

Have a great weekend!- Joseph Mastropietro  

 

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

 1/14: Heroes and Cool Kids (6th 

Grade Lesson) 

 1/17: No School for Students 

 1/20: Spelling Bee 

 1/28: End of MP 2 

 1/31: Start of Cycle 4 


